
Prague: Screening of the film “We Will Be World Champions”  
Monday, 20 March 2017.

In the context of the Festival de la Francophonie, the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in
Prague hosted a screening of "We Will Be World Champions", a Serbian film directed by Darko
Bajic, at the French Institute in Prague, on 20 March 2017. 
  
The screening was attended by representatives of the Serbian diaspora and Czech institutions.
Officials of the French Institute in Prague expressed readiness to collaborate with the Serbian
Embassy in the organization of other cultural events. Owing to this screening, the Embassy of
Serbia in Prague has taken part in the Festival de la Francophonie for the first time.
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